
                          
 

North Allegheny Student Section  
Pink Out Event! 

 
For many years, the North Allegheny 

Student Section has supported Glimmer 
of Hope – a local organization with the 
goal of completely eradicating breast 

cancer. 
  

They also believe that what is raised in 
Pittsburgh should stay in Pittsburgh.  
Money that our kids have worked so 
hard to earn for the organization is 



going to help local hospitals and people 
who live right in our community. 

  
The day of the Pink Out is Friday, 10/8 – 
the same day as the homecoming game.   
We are hurriedly making shirts here at 

NASH for the event.  Please consider 
purchasing a shirt and / or making a 

donation.  Information can be found in 
this link for orders - 

https://forms.gle/pq6yG8T3tpx8vdnD6 
  

Please go crazy with your pink outfits all 
day on that Friday, and especially at the 

game on Friday night. We want 
everyone in North Allegheny who is 

fighting the battle against breast cancer 
to know that we stand with them. 


